
From: Flores, Veronica (CPC)
To: Major, Erica (BOS)
Subject: RE: PC Response for Substitute - (File No 210699) Planning, Administrative Codes - Accessory Dwelling Units
Date: Thursday, October 14, 2021 2:08:21 PM

Hi Erica,
 

Planning Commission already considered these amendments at the September 9th hearing so the
transmittal on file covers the re-referral.
 
Thanks,
 
Veronica Flores
628.652.7525
 

From: Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 2:04 PM
To: Flores, Veronica (CPC) <Veronica.Flores@sfgov.org>
Subject: PC Response for Substitute - (File No 210699) Planning, Administrative Codes - Accessory
Dwelling Units
 
Hello Veronica,
 
This item was substituted last week and I re-referred this out to Planning.  Is the Commission going
to re-hear this matter?
 
ERICA MAJOR
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244 San Francisco, CA  94102
Phone: (415) 554-4441  |  Fax: (415) 554-5163
Erica.Major@sfgov.org |  www.sfbos.org
 
 
(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
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provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 


